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ROBERT M C. R o s ~  
O F  COUN5.H 

Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Aloha Utilities, Xnc.; PSC Docket No. 960545-WS 
Water Quality Investigation 
Our File No. 26038.17 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Attached in accordance with the requirements of the Commission’s Final Order in the above- 
referenced docket is the most recent report on the status of the pilot project. Please see the attached 
letter for more detail conceming this status report. 

If you have problems with the way in which we are proceeding or have any questions, please 
let me know. 

Sincerely, 

ROSE,SWN€$STROM -& B m I  EY. LLP 

* ** . Marsha11 terding 

FMD/tmg 
Enclosure 
cc: Tom Walden, PSC 

David W. Porter, P.E. 
Stephen G. Watford 
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, FRam : DAVID PORTER,P.E. PHONE NO. : 9042917769 

March 19, 2001 

Ms Connie Kurish, General Manager 
Aluha Utilities. Inc. 
6 195 Perrine Ranch Road 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 

Re: Project Numbcr AUI-021-1 - S  
Sewn Springs W S  Pilot Plant 
Status Report fot March 2001 

Dear Conn ic, 

727-372-2677 P - 2  

Mar. 19 2Q01 05:lBPM P2 

Regulatory Assistance; 
Process f rou bles h ooting; 
System Design, Permitting, 
Construction Observation; 

Forensic Engineering, 
Expert Witness Testimony; 

Rate Case Support 

I have prepared this prqject update lerter so that you may use it  in the pieparation vfyour monthly 
report to the FPSC concerning this pruject. 

h my February 2001 report 1 informed you that “bench top” tesiing fur the MIEX-DOC’’ rocess was 

and went quile well. We receivcd thc laboratory testing results associated with the “bench-top” work 
late last week and ace in duz process of evaluating that dntn. Wc plan LL, submit our “bench-top” 
testing engineering report to you within the next two to ttircc weeks. 

scheduled to bcgin oia February 1 gth. The testing was uiideitaktn on February 1 9Ih and 20 P as planned 

In addition to preparing the %ench-top” report, I am in the process of finalizing the on-sile pilot trial 
details and wilt be subinittiag the operations plan for that work for your review and approval 5hOr\!y. 
The on-site pilot trials are tentatively schedulcd to beghi inid to late April ;IS planncd. 

If you have any quesiions please call 1 1 1 ~ .  

S iiiccrely yours, 

David W. Portcr, P.E., C.O. 
Engineering Consultant 

PCHD//S tn tu:, porr 03 - I9 -0 1 l/pr ojh an Fax 


